
Looking ahead 

Monday 23rd June - Year 1 visit to Bible Exhibition 

Tuesday 24th June - Year 2 visit to the Faith Museum 

Wednesday 25th June - Year 2 visit to Bible Exhibition 

Friday 27th June - Reception and Year 1 transitions in school 

 

  

 

  

Congratulations to this week’s achievers: 

Awards for week ending 20-06-2025 

 Kindness 
Pupil of the 

week 

Learner of the 

week 

Class 

1 

Ivan 

Ejemito 

Elliott 

Isaac 

Rowan 

Wilson 

Class 

2 

Leia 

Lynch 

Koby-Lee 

Canovan 

Adam 

Snowdon 

Class 

3 

Sienna 

Emmerson 

Bella 

Hawkins 

Johnny 

O’Donnell 

Class 

4 

Matilda 

Wilkinson-Miller 

Freya 

Clark 

Teddy 

Soppitt 

Class 

5 

Ivy 

Wright 

Daniella 

Orji 

Damian 

Petruneac 

Class 

6 

Elsie-May 

Grady-Dixon 

Emily 

Thompson 

Annabella 

Norris 

 
Attendance 
Classes attendance this week:  

1st Class 2       97% 2nd Class 4      95% 
3rd Class 6       94% 4th Class 3      94% 
5th Class 1       92% 6th Class 5      91% 

 

***  Whole School – 94.4%  ** 
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Summer Raffle – Prize Donations Needed! 
 

We’re excited to be preparing for our Summer Raffle Draw, 

and we’d love your support! If you’re able to donate a 

prize—whether big or small—it would be hugely 
appreciated. Every contribution helps, and all proceeds will 

go directly towards supporting our school and its activities. 

If you’d like to donate, please send your prize items in as 

soon as possible. 

Thank you so much for your continued support and 

generosity! 

 

Whole School Trip to Adventure Valley – Tuesday 8th July 
 

We’re thrilled to announce our upcoming whole school trip to 
Adventure Valley on Tuesday 8th July! It promises to be a 

fun-filled day of outdoor adventure, animals, and exciting 

activities for all our pupils. 

Trip letters have now been sent home, so please ensure 
that permission slips and payments are returned as soon as 

possible to help us with planning and organisation. 

Please note: Nursery children will have a separate trip 
arranged, and more details will be shared with Nursery 

families shortly. 

We can’t wait for a fantastic day out with the children! 

 

An Exciting Week in School 
 

It’s been lovely to see our pupils making the most of the 
sunshine this week—enjoying their time outdoors, playing, 

learning, and soaking up the fresh air! 

We’ve also been treated to the sounds of Year 2 rehearsing 
for their leavers concert. It’s been wonderful to hear their 

singing and see their excitement as they prepare for this 

special event. We can’t wait to see the final performance! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure you check Arbor messages regularly, we often send important information this way. Thank you. 

Nurture Experience Respect Community 
 

Lucky Reading Stars 

Harmony-Rose Harker Isabella Fuller 

Eva Wright Kaighan Kirby 

Immanuel Rani Shino Adah Mortimer 

Amelia Jary Henry Roe 

Edith Brazier-Fox Sophie Laycock 

Edie Raine Amy Dickinson 

Junior Brunskill Eliza Graham 

Denzel Dickson Ailsa Haley 

Scarlett Brown Cleo Wright 

  

 

 



 


